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The Reddick Administra9ve Commission (RAC) was established by ac9on of the 
Presbytery on July 28th, 2020. RAC has met seven (7) 9mes since its incep9on and 
completed a series of tasks including: 

• Assuming original jurisdic9on

• Closing financial account and crea9ng dedicated account with the
Presbytery

• Met with members and elders

• Visited the property and extended an invita9on to member to retrieve
objects of personal and/or sen9mental value

• Invited partners in ministry to remove furniture/furnishings they could use
in their ministries

• Had an engineer and real estate agent visit the property

The Reddick Presbyterian Church property consist of a corner lot with two (2) 
structures: sanctuary and fellowship hall. The sanctuary has been deemed unsafe for 
occupa9on by a Florida-registered engineer. The fellowship hall is not in bad shape but 
not in great shape either. It would need some work/repairs/maybe remodeling. There is 
no indica9on and haven’t had any inquiries to use the property for further mission or 
ministry. All of this brings us to today’s recommenda9on. 

“That the Presbytery of St. Augus3ne authorize and direct the Board of 
Trustees to sell the Reddick Church property for a fair market price, as 
determined by the Board of Trustees in their reasonable discre3on from an 
appraisal of the property or other appropriate assessment of its market 
value.”  

RespecYully 

Rev. Ana L. Lugo, Chair, RAC
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